




































June 24, 2020 

 

BUSWEST 

21107 S. Chico Street 

Carson, CA 90745 

Attn: Jim Bernacchi 

 

Subject:  Extension of Bid 061719 

   

Mr. Bernacchi: 

 

At the Hemet Unified School District Governing Board meeting of July 16, 2019 
the Governing Board approved the recommendation to award Hemet Unified 
School District bid number 061719 for new school buses to BusWest. On June 
23, 2020 the Governing Board approved an extension of the pricing, with no 
change, in this bid for the 2020/21 fiscal year.  

The award was for new buses based on pricing for specific buses as enumerated 
in the bid documents, and to be purchased on an as needed basis. All terms and 
conditions of this bid will remain in force during the period that this bid is active. 
The current award expires on June 30, 2021, and re-approval will be at the end of 
each fiscal year for a term up to five (5) additional years beginning in 2020/21.   

There is also a piggyback clause include in this bid which will allow public 
agencies to adopt the results of this bid as-is.  

   

If you have any questions, you may contact me via email at 
amcguire@hemetusd.org 

 

                    

Sincerely, 

 

 

          

Andy McGuire 

Director of Purchasing & Contracts 
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